
Attendees: Aaron McKee and other parents 

Introduction 

●​ Tze-Yiu Yong opened the meeting by welcoming attendees and providing a 

brief introduction to the Crescent Valley Parent Organization (CVPO). The CVPO 

aims to: 

○​ Encourage parent interest in Crescent Valley High School (CVHS). 

○​ Promote parent-school relations through volunteer engagement and 

support activities. 

○​ Support school activities involving students, parents, and faculty, 

including a teacher grant program 

Key Announcements 

●​ Next Parent Meeting: Scheduled for May 20th at 12:00 PM. 

●​ Planning Meeting for Next Academic Year: Scheduled for May 14th at 8:30 AM 

at the high school. Parents interested in participating were encouraged to 

attend. 

Principal's Update 

●​ Aaron McKee addressed rumors about potential school closures, clarifying that 

no decisions have been made. A committee will convene in August to discuss 

the district's future, including potential school closures and boundary shifts. 

●​ Student Transfers: Aaron provided data on student transfers, noting 24 

students transferring into CVHS and 15 transferring to Corvallis High School 

(CHS). He explained various reasons for transfers, including sibling attendance 

and district employee preferences. 

School Board Perspective 

●​ Bernard P Wang emphasized that no decisions regarding school closures have 

been made and encouraged parents to stay connected and participate in budget 

committee meetings. 

Q&A Session 

●​ AP Spanish and AP Physics: Aaron discussed the challenges of offering single 

sections of AP classes and the benefits of sharing resources with CHS. He also 

addressed concerns about the prerequisites for AP Physics. 

●​ German Language Program: Aaron confirmed that German 2 will be offered 

next year, but German 1 and higher levels will not be available due to the 

retirement of the German teacher. 

●​ Busing Issues: Aaron acknowledged the ongoing issues with busing, primarily 

due to a shortage of drivers, and mentioned efforts to address the problem by 

adjusting start and end times. 

●​ Robotics Program: Aaron shared plans to integrate the robotics program into 

the Career and Technical Education (CTE) program, highlighting the benefits of 

CTE funding and support. 

Closing Remarks 

●​ Community Engagement: Aaron encouraged parents to get involved in 

promoting CVHS and supporting the school's initiatives. He mentioned the 



importance of the sister school relationship with Nichidai in Japan and the need 

for host families for visiting students. 
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